
 

FALL MEETING SUNDAY NOVEMBER 10TH 
1PM @ COLLINGS LAKES VOL. FIRE CO. 

600 Cains Mill Rd Williamstown, NJ 08094 
Lunch will be served after the meeting 

 
Note from the Chief Engineer: 
Well it's that time again to get our rigs ready for winter storage and as the Muster season 
comes to a close I want to thank everyone who helped out and participated in our Spring and 
Wheaton Arts Muster to make them a success. 
  
Don't forget that this year is club election year, 2 year term, and it would be nice to see some 
fresh faces step up and run for some positions. 
It's been a fun 5 years but all good things have to come to an end and I'M NOT SEEKING 
REELECTION as Chief Engineer. 
 
I want to also wish everyone a safe and healthy holiday season and don’t forget next year the 
club will be celebrating its 40th Anniversary! 
 
Paul M. Kolsun III 
 

Publications: 
Starting in 2020 there will only be one newsletter going out for the year. It will go out around 
this time of year, once Muster Season is over with, and will contain the things that have 
happened throughout the year. To notify members of meetings or events coming up we will be 
sending out post cards pertaining the information you will need for such. We also have a web-
page www.gafb.net and Face Book page and will be using these more so please go on and check 
them out.  
 

Membership Dues 
It’s that time again; dues can be paid at this meeting.  
Individuals: $10.00 Organization: $20.00 
If you know of someone that is interested in becoming a member you can go on our web-page 
and print off and application and mail it in or bring them to any meeting. 


